
Frederick 
Hudson

From:Frederick Hudson
Sent:Fri, 22 Nov 2019 08:50:25 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support for Application 2019/0366/FUL - New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

The proposed site of the new shop will provide more shopping hours providing more 
convenience for shift workers and working mothers. It will also create more much needed 
employment for our area and will be a great asset to the old Skelmersdale area

Yours,

Frederick Hudson 
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